Press release: PM meeting with the PM
of the Netherlands: 21 February 2018
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A Downing Street spokesperson said:

The Prime Minister Theresa May hosted Prime Minister Mark Rutte of
the Netherlands for a working lunch at Downing Street this
afternoon.

Mrs May began by welcoming the new Eurostar route between the UK
and the Netherlands, noting that this will bring the two countries
who already share close ties, even closer.

She then gave an update on Brexit negotiations with both leaders
agreeing on the importance of concluding the terms of the
implementation period in March and the terms of the future
partnership as soon as possible.

The Prime Minister set out her vision for a bold future economic
partnership with the Netherlands and the whole of the EU after the
UK leaves, stressing that we should all be optimistic and flexible
to achieve a trading relationship which is as frictionless as
possible, which Prime Minister Rutte welcomed.

Finally, both leaders discussed the importance of the role that the
UK and Dutch forces were both playing in the Baltics and expressed
their wish to continue to work closely together on their shared
security issues.
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